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Public Works July/August Monthly Report 

 

It has been an eventful July. There were a few fires in the same weekend and 

luckily Stephen was willing to help us. We responded with our pump from Fran 

Brown for across the Slough and were able was able to contain it to his property. In 

the case of A & G shop we were called in around 2am or so. As we were working 

on stopping the spread, another building was partially damaged as well, but we 

were able to put that out as well. We have been maintaining our equipment and 

were able to do some cutting around the lagoon. We have been planning on winter 

prep as well.   

We have been pretty busy throughout the month with maintaining our vehicles. We 

have also dealt with the airport folks (Fox Air) about renting out equipment and 

got them finished up. Yute also had us deal with their sewer septic setup and we 

also helped with few other individuals’ sewer as well. We have spread gravel in the 

dump in the week of sun provided to us. We also moved signs around. 

 

Francis Vaska & Public Works Crew 
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